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August, Again Wins Two Prestigious Awards at Jeonju 
Project 
 

 

 

Seoul, South Korea – May 8, 2025 – Docu+ is thrilled to announce that August, Again has 
been honored with two significant awards at this week’s Jeonju Project at the Jeonju 
International Film Festival, further advancing its production and global accessibility. The film 
has received the JICA Award for Sound Mastering Production Support and the FURMO 
DT English Subtitle Production Support, marking a major milestone in its journey. 

The JICA Award, presented by the Jeonju IT & CT Industry Promotion Agency, provides 
essential support for sound mastering production, ensuring that August, Again achieves the 
highest quality in audio refinement. This recognition underscores the film’s artistic and 
technical excellence in documentary storytelling. 



 

 

Additionally, the film has been granted the FURMO DT English Subtitle Production 
Support, enabling it to reach a broader international audience with professionally crafted 
English subtitles. This support enhances accessibility and ensures the film’s message 
resonates globally. 

 

“We are incredibly grateful for these awards,” said Director/Producer Danny Kim. “The 
support from JICA for sound mastering and FURMO DT for subtitles will significantly 
elevate August, Again, allowing us to present the film at its best to audiences worldwide.” 

Docu+ extends its sincere appreciation to the Jeonju Project, JICA, and FURMO DT for their 
invaluable support and recognition. As August, Again moves forward, these awards will play 



 

a crucial role in shaping its final presentation and global reach. 
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For media inquiries, please contact: pr@docuplus.co.kr  

About Docu+ 

Docu+ is a global impact film studio based in Seoul, South Korea dedicated to producing social 
impact driven films and documentaries for the global audience.  

About Jeonju Project 

JEONJU Project is an industry program launched by the JEONJU International Film Festival in 2009 
to strengthen its ties with the film industry and expand its role beyond exhibition. Originally known as 
JEONJU Project Market, it supported the development and production of innovative Korean and 
international films for 12 years. In 2021, it was rebranded as JEONJU Project to further refine its 
identity and expertise. 
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